Alfred M. Anthony Mayor Edward Meinhardt Deputy Mayor Council Members: Shawn R. Klein Michael M. Vieira Ketan Bhuptani



Barry R. Lewis, Jr. Township Manager 973-992-5000 press 5

Carolyn Mazzucco Township Clerk 973-992-5000 press 1

June 26, 2024

Dear Ellen, Ruth, and Abby,

It is my pleasure to congratulate you on your high level of dedication to Temple B'nai Abraham and the well-deserved honor.

Each of you has given your time and energy to ensure your community at Temple B'nai Abraham continues to thrive. You have each served on countless committees and the Board of Trustees and your commitment is impressive.

It is my honor to salute all of you, who continually give more than a little help and wish all of you many years of good health, happiness and continued dedication to Temple B'nai Abraham.

On behalf of the Livingston Town Council and the residents of Livingston, thank you for years of dedication, passion and involvement.

Sincerely,

Al Anthony, Mayor Township of Livingston